

Staff Report

For City Council Meeting 03/01/2017

Subject - Old Business - RV Parking Public Areas

Synopsis: Council asked staff to bring an ordinance prohibiting RV's from camping in spaces open to the public other than RV resorts. City staff, the city attorney, and the Gearhart Police Chief were unable to draft a final copy prior to the March meeting. City Staff asks that the issue be tabled until April.

Council Options:

Recommendation: Staff recommends tabling the issue until April, 2017.

Legal Analysis:

Financial Analysis:

Respectfully submitted,

Chad